
 17th September 2015 

 
Dear Parents / Carers 
YEAR 1 & 2 VISITOR 
 
As part of the Year 1 & 2 Topic on The Great Fire of London we have arranged for a Visitor from 
the past to come in and spend a day with the children on Thursday 1st October. 
 
Mr Paul McIntosh will be leading the day, he will take the role of a gentleman who lived through the 
fire, and is a friend of Samuel Pepys. He will give accounts of the events which happened during the 
day. We have had Paul in school previously and all the children had an amazing day and learnt so 
much through his vivid explanations and accounts.  
 
We would be grateful if parents would contribute £5.00 to the cost of the day. The school will 
heavily subsidise the remaining cost so that the children can enjoy this amazing day that will enrich 
your child’s learning. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Headteacher 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

Year 1 & 2 Great Fire of London Visitor Day 

 

I have enclosed my contribution of £5.00 for the children’s Visitor from the past day. 

 

Signed _____________________________________ Date _______________________ 

 

Parent of _________________________________________ Class _________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

�



�

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


